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Due to an infestation of curly leaf pondweed in East Pond it is critical that boaters are 
made aware of the location of the infestation and how to avoid that area due to 
potential to spread this to other locations in the lake or to other water bodies.  With 
the removal of the informational kiosk at the East Pond boat launch our ability to 
communicate vital information to boaters has been compromised.  7 Lakes Alliance 
and the East Pond Association should be authorized to post appropriate information 
about invasives.  The Town of Woodstock maintains an excellent kiosk at their 
Bryant Pond launch site.  It not only contains information about the milfoil infestation
but also has a map of the location of the infested areas.  All this is posted behind 
plexiglass to prevent unauthorized tampering.


